Communication from Public

Name: Grace Furumura
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Council File No: 21-0739

Comments for Public Posting: To the Planning and Land Use Committee of LA City Council: As
a resident living within 500 feet of the proposed Car Wash at the
corner of Verdugo Rd. and N. Eagle Rock Blvd., I urge you to
deny the Appeal of Mr. Pouldar and not allow the establishment
of this Car Wash.



